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SUBJECT:

Examination of the financial administration for 2022

Dear Mr Eriksson,

After having examined the financial administration for 2022 carefully, | can conclude that
everything looks fine. | do not have any additional remarks. Therefore, | discharge the treasurer
of his duties and | do advise the AGM, to be held early March 2023 - during FM 2023 in Libeck -
to agree with the report.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. dr. Marieke Huisman
Chair Formal Methods and Tools
University of Twente
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7500 AE Enschede
The Netherlands
www.utwente.nl
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